
September 14 , 1966 

M rs. Ella F . Hudspeth, P resident 
Women's Chamber of Commerce 
1101 Commerce Build ing 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mrs . Hudspeth: 

Thank you very much for your encouraging letter 
and for the kind words of your organization. 

It is always gratifying to know that the W omen' s 
Chamber of Commerce is behind us at all times 
and that we have your support and cooperation 
in building our city. 

Your earnest effort to be good citizens is the best 
goal I can think of and if we all reach this goal 
our other problems will be much easier to resolve. 

IAJr:fy 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




